
    

Stars of the Week 

Dormice Ruth 
Hedgehogs Jesse 
Squirrels Surabh 
Eagles Jayden 
Badgers Keira 
Rabbits Jesse 
Foxes Kayden 
Owls Giulietta 
Otters Freja 
Deer Emily 

 Important Dates 

Spring term 2021 
Tuesday 5th January to Friday 26th March 
Half term holiday Monday 15th February to 
Friday 19th February  
Summer Term 2021 
Tuesday 13th April to Friday 23rd July 2021 
Monday 3rd May - May Day Bank Holiday 
Half term holiday Monday 31st May to Friday 
4th June 
Autumn Term 2021 
Tuesday 7th September to Friday 17th 
December 
Half term Holiday Monday 25th October to 
Friday 29th October 
Spring Term 2022 
Wednesday 5th January to Friday 8th April 
Half term holiday Monday 21st February to 
Friday 25th February 
Summer Term 2022 
Tuesday 13th April to Friday 22nd July  
Half term holiday Monday 30th May to Friday 
3rd June.

Website 
It is possible to translate our website pages in 
to another language if English is not your 
home language. This option is at the bottom 
of the screen. 

Parents Evenings 
Due to the long periods when children have 
been working at home, there will not be a 
parents’ evening this term. However, if you 
would like to talk with your child’s class 
teacher, we are very happy to provide this 
opportunity. Please make an appointment at 
the school office.

‘Living, Learning and 
Growing in the love of 

God’

5th March 



  

A reminder of our return to school plans.  

1. Uniform  
Children should return to school in uniform, including ties and black shoes. There is no 
evidence that ties can contribute to the spread of the virus, so children should return to school 
in full uniform. Please ensure children bring their correct PE kit.  

2. The beginning and end of the school day 
Arrival and leaving times are listed below. We would ask that children arrive punctually at these 
times, as we are very keen not to lose any more learning time. Parents and carers should 
practise social distancing on the playground at all times, using the yellow spots marked out. We 
ask that face masks are worn by adults on the playground, and that the site is vacated as 
quickly as possible, both in the morning and the afternoon.  
As we will be working hard to keep bubbles separate throughout the day, we would urge you to 
ensure children do not mix with children from other bubbles on the playground at the beginning 
and end of the day.  

Free workshops 
Hull City Council’s family team, are offering a variety of free courses designed to increase the 
skills of parents, grandparents and carers of children. Courses are free and delivered on-line, 
full support given to access the on-line classroom, give it a try and it doesn’t matter if 
children join in. 
To book onto a workshop call 01482 615 349 or email learneradvice@hullcc.gov.uk 
World Book Day Story Sacks 

2 hour online practical workshop 

10 March 7.30-9.30pm Create your own personalised story sack based on ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’, create 
your very own caterpillar that grows with everything it eats to use again and again – a craft pack can be collected 
free of charge before the event  

World Poetry Day Sign, rhyme & story time  

2 x 2 hour online workshops  

17 & 18 March 7.30-9.30pm Learn how to tell stories to your children using ‘Makaton’ hand signs and rhymes. 
Making story time interactive and fun.  

World Theatre Day Create your own homemade puppet theatre 

2 hour online workshop 

24 March 7.30-9.30pm Using everyday items in your home, learn how to create a puppet theatre, your children 
can show off their theatrical talents!   

A Prayer 
Father God as we prepare for the return to school, we ask that you would ease our anxieties 

and keep us safe. Amen

Newland St John’s Church of England Academy, Beresford Avenue, Hull, HU6 7LS Tel: 01482 305740 
Email:admin@nsjhull.com 

Follow us on facebook @nsjhull + twitter @nsjhull Web: https://nsjhull.com 
Headteacher: Mrs S Wilson BEd, NPQH, MRSPH

https://nsjhull.com


3. Books 
Some children have borrowed books to read at home. Please return these on 8th March. 

4. Mitigation measures 
We are putting in place several measures to keep children in safe. These include, encouraging 
social distancing, children in class all facing the front, extra cleaners employed during the day, 
frequent handwashing, face masks for adults in public areas, good ventilation in classrooms, 
asymptomatic testing of staff and PPE worn by staff administering first aid. 

5. School Meals 
We will return to a full school meal service, with children eating in the hall and choosing their 
own meal, eliminating the need for pre ordering.  

6. Year 5 and 6 only 
In order to keep bubbles separate at playtimes, Year 5 and 6 will have a long morning. They may 
therefore bring a healthy snack for playtime, such as a piece of fruit. This must not include 
sweets, chocolate or crisps.   

7. Breakfast club 
Breakfast club will resume from Tuesday 9th March, initially for the children of critical workers 
only. Places will need to be pre-booked using this form https://forms.gle/LAWbYv7pPrQD11a87 

Please try to walk, cycle or scoot to school where possible. If you do drive, please stay in you 
car until it’s time for children to enter the building, and please don’t be offended if we hurry 
you off the playground or remind you about mask wearing!

Start Finis
h

RECEPTION 08:45-08:5
5 

15:05 

YEAR 1 and 2  08:45-08:5
5 

15:10 

YEAR 3 and 4 08:45-08:5
5 

15:15 

YEAR 5 and 6 08:45-08:5
5

15:15 

Eagles 08:45-08:5
5 

15:05 

https://forms.gle/LAWbYv7pPrQD11a87

